
 

Update Coronavirus outbreak - Random health checks on entries from 
Italy 

Austria (March 09, 2020) 

In order to prevent the further spread of the coronavirus, the federal government has 
issued a decree for health checks on entry from Italy. Starting on 10th March 2020 
onwards, two mobile health check teams will carry out selective health checks at 
the Brenner border area (motorway, state road and train traffic) and at the borders 
of Sillian and Reschenpass. 

Source: AISÖ 

 

 


